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Mr. President,

Croatia welcomes the US delegation and thanks them for their report.

We appreciate the United States dedication to the promotion of human rights and government’s continued efforts to create a more just and safer society.

In this light, Croatia commends the US efforts to strengthen police-community relations and welcomes the creation of a Task Force on 21st Century Policing.

We would like to recommend the US to continue implementing - at all levels - its policies and programs aimed to eliminate discrimination on any ground, as well as the use of excessive or unreasonable force in policing. 

Croatia appreciates that in its national report, the US has designated the CEDAW as a priority among multilateral treaties for ratification. 

We would like to learn more about how the US government departments and agencies support women affected by family and domestic violence?
In its first UPR the US received the recommendation No 115 on gender equality in the workplace. We took a positive note on the establishment of a high level task force to better respond to this issue. 

What measures have been put in place or are envisioned to address discrimination in the workplace and to eliminate the gender pay gap?

We would like to command the United States for the progress achieved and wish you a successful review session.
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